
From: Michalets, Linda M - DNR 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 2:21 PM 
To: Travis W. Peterson; 'gzwiefelhofer@kapurinc.com'; 

'jbannantine@kapurinc.com' 
Cc: Delcore, Lee R - DNR 
Subject: Cristo Rey Jesuit High School - Historic Fill SIR Review BRRTS #02-41-583465 
 
Hello Travis, Grant, and Jim, (I don’t have Jim’s email in my system so just followed your naming 
protocol – if not, please forward to him) 
Thank you for meeting with Lee and me via Teams this afternoon to discuss the SIR for Cristo Rey Jesuit 
High School – Historic Fill site. As discussed, there is some missing information in the Site Investigation 
Report and some document revisions that are needed to support Kapur’s conclusion that the 
investigation of the contamination from historic fill is complete. As a result, we understand that you will 
be submitting a revised Site Investigation Report for us to review. I am pausing my review at this time 
and will complete the review when the revised report is received. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions as you prepare the revised report. 
Thank you, 
Linda 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Linda Michalets 
she/her/hers 
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1027 W. St. Paul Ave. 
Milwaukee, WI  53233 
Phone: 414-435-8010 
linda.michalets@wisconsin.gov 
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